
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd June 2023 
 
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Proposal to establish a specialist base for pupils with Autistic Spectrum Disorder at 

Llanwern High School from September 2023. 

The full statutory consultation process has now concluded on the proposal by Newport City 

Council to establish a 20-place specialist base for pupils with Autistic Spectrum Disorder 

with effect from September 2023. 

Newport City Council’s Cabinet Member for Education & Early Years considered all views 

expressed and responses received during the formal consultation process and decided to 

proceed with the proposal. Therefore, a Statutory Notice was published on 30th March 2023 

for a period of 36 days and ended 5th May 2023. 

No objections were received during the statutory notice stage therefore the final 

determination was taken by Newport City Council’s Cabinet Member for Education & Early 

Years. I am pleased to confirm that the proposal will be implemented as outlined in the 

consultation and the statutory notice from September 2023. 

Further information is available on the Council website at: 

https://www.newport.gov.uk/en/Schools-Education/School-reorganisation/Llanwern-High-

ASD-base-consultation.aspx 

 
Yours sincerely  

 
Sarah Morgan 
Prif Swyddog Addysg 
Chief Education Officer 
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